
MARRYING OUTSIDE YOUR HOME PARISH  

 
If you live outside the boundaries of the Sacred Heart Parish you must get the 
written consent of the parish priest of the parish where you live. Only then are we 
able to agree to conducting the wedding in the Sacred Heart church. 
  
There is a supplementary fee for marriages from outside of the parish of £200, a 
contribution to the upkeep of the church. Those who live in the parish or whose 
families live in the parish and support the church by their weekly offerings are 
eligible to marry in the church without paying this supplement. 

 


